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SHEF thanks the community for supporting Cocktails for a Cause

By Kelly Vahlkamp SHEF Board Member

The 2018 Signal Hill Education Foundation’s “Cocktails for a Cause
(C4AC)” was an epic fun evening! The theme was “ELF.” Thanks to our
gracious hosts, Paul and Alicia Slocomb for opening up their home. This
year SHEF raised over $9,000 to benefit Signal Hill School. SHEF would
like to thank everyone for their generous contributions and support of this
annual event.

CALLING ALL SHS ALUMNI

In order to help keep alumni up to date on SHEF events and investments,
SHEF is updating its Alumni Mailing List. Please help us by updating your
contact information at http://shefinfo.org/contact/.
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“The Music Man” Play Preview Party will start at 6:30 p.m. Saturday,
April 13th at The Abbey, 5801 W. Main St., Belleville. At 7:30 p.m.,
students will provide a sneak peek into Signal Hill's 54th annual play

Meredith Willson’s

THI

production, “The Music Man”.

For preview party tickets or sponsorships, please visit the SHEF website
at www.shefinfo.org.

Save the Dates-
Saturday, April 13th : The Music Man Preview Party
at The Abbey at 6:30 p.m.

Thursday, May 2nd and Friday, May 3rd: The Music Man
performances. Contact the School Office for ticket sales.
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Thank You by Ryan Altmansberger, SHEF Chairman—On behalf of the SHEF Board, | want to thank each and every one of our donors. We have a great tradition of giving
back; to support the Signal Hill School and the Community it serves. You, our donors and volunteers, make the difference. Thank you all who have made our events and
other efforts a success throughout the years, and below, we thank those who have donated to the Signal Hill Education Foundation, July 2017 through December 2018.

In Memory of Steven Suess:
Gary Allison

Larry & Linda Altmansberger
Miranda Barfuss

Tom & Diana Barnett

Dr. P. Douglas & Carla Becherer
George & Chris Bohigian
Bart & Glenda Bridges

Paul & Betty Browning
Kyle & Abby Buettner

John & Kelly Caterino
Matthew Chicola

John & Kenarr Chiodo

Fred & Margaret Colliflower
Paula & Terry Creek
Connie Culbertson

Martha Dexheimer
Veronica & David Douglas
Thomas & Dede Farquhar
Glenda Finnie

Kevin & Allison Frank
George & Darlene Fritzinger
John & Marianne Goodwin
Mary Ann Gould

Bob & Karen Graebe
Greensfelder, Hemker & Gale, PC
Jay & Jane Haines

Linda Havlin

Harold & Marilyn Hughes
Jim & Geri Jolley

Peggy & Pete Kaeser
Kaemmerlen-Morgan

Beth Kania-Gosche

Sherry Katzman

Jim & Mary Kelley

Anne Koleson

Stephen Kusmierczak
Debbie Lippert

Rae Lodes

Roger & Elaine Lowery
Mark & Jean Luchtefeld
Daniel & Cassandra Lutz
Dr. Nancy Ryan Macklin
George & Nina Marifian
Patrick & Rosanne Mathis
Charles McLimons

Bill Meirink

Kenneth & Darlene Mueller
Dennis & Ann Nadler
Stephen & Kathy Odenwald
Matt Odenwald

Terrence & Jan O'Leary
Meghan O'Leary

Mr. & Mrs. J. Pietroburgo
Mr. & Mrs. Otto Roberts
Joseph & Sharon Rodriguez
The Rudoff Family

Mary Reuter

Jennifer Sage

Ned & Jennifer Schlemmer
Nancy Schmidt

Darrell & Joyce Shelton
Gregory Sierra

Nancy Sperry

Jonathan Thurston

Dick & Zabelle Vartanian
Michael & Patricia Viviano
P.J. & Maureen Wagner
Mel & Jerrie Weith

Bob & Patty Wells

Steve & Katy Wonnacott
James & Donna Young
SHS School Board

In Memory of Donald T. McCrady:

Larry & Linda Altmansberger
Danny & Jacqueline Bainter
Mark Cox

Edward & Donna Dougherty
Martha Dexheimer

Martin & Marianne Doerr
Christopher & Marilou Dugan
George & Darlene Fritzinger
Nancy & Gene Garza

Jay & Jane Haines

Randy & Jane Hamm

Darrel & Leslie Hardt

Scott Harres

Kenneth Harres

David & Carol Harres

Linda Havlin

Mark & Stacey Henke

Merle Kalkwarf Trust

Kent Kalkwarf

Sherry Katzman

Henry & Genelle Killmar
Bob & Diane Kopitsky
Marlene Lintz

Roger Lowery

Margaret Lowery

IL Grade School Music Association
Janet Noble

Roger & Julie Pietroburgo
Linda Kay Potter

Charles & Bridget Reeves
Ann Regan

Joseph & Sharon Rodriguez
Susan Sarfaty

Laura & Paul Sforza

Eliot Simon

Susan Slocomb

Lori Stathis

Barbara Suess

Gloria Tialdo

The Vartanian Family

Pat & Patty Watkins
Howard & Marilyn Wood
Individuals:

Mr.& Mrs. Larry Altmansberger
Mr. & Mrs. Ryan Altmansberger
Mr. & Mrs. Christian Andrade
Mr. & Mrs. Dan Angenend
Mr. & Mrs. Tom Barnett
Dr. & Mrs. Doug Becherer
Ms. Jennifer Bernstein
Mr. & Mrs. Brent Boyles
Dr. & Mrs. Bart Bridges
Mr. & Mrs. Paul Browning
Ms. Kathy Burch

Mr. & Mrs. Ed Callison

Mr. Jack Carey

Ms. Tina Carpenter

Mr. & Mrs. Ted Castello
Mr. & Mrs. Fred Colliflower
Ms. Ellen Dauber

Mr. & Mrs. Brian Dietz
Ms. Pat Dismukes

Ms. Donna Dosier

Mr. & Mrs. Ed Dougherty
Mr. & Mrs. Tom Ducey
Mr. & Mrs. James Enyart
Mr. & Mrs. Tom Farquhar
Mr. & Mrs. David Fleming
Dr. James Gehrs

Mr. & Mrs. Bob Goalby
Ms. Sarah Goode

Mr. & Ms. Bob Graebe
Mr. Robert Graebe

Mr. Mrs. Dennis Hall

Mr. & Mrs. Zachary Halterman
Mr. & Mrs. Tom Hankley
Mr. & Mrs. Dean Hardt
Mrs. Linda Havlin

Mr. & Mrs. Mark Henke
Mr. Jay Hoffman

Mr. Tom Holbrook

Mr. & Mrs. Tom Hunter
Mrs. Kathryn Jack

Mr. & Mrs. Lars Johansson
Mr. & Mrs. Dennis Judd
Mr. & Mrs. Phil Kammann
Dr. Stephen Kappel

Mr. & Mrs. James Kelley
Ms. Lindsey Klootwyk

Ms. Anne Koleson

Dr. Janice Kunz

Mr. & Mrs. Mike Lenz

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Linn
Mr. & Mrs. Jack Lintz

Ms. Debbie Lippert

Businesses:

Ms. Margaret Lowery

Mr. & Mrs. Roger Lowery
Mr. and Mrs. George Marifian
Mr. & Mrs. Jamey McCloskey
Dr. & Mrs. Craig McKee

Mr. Bill Meirink

Ms. Lee Mikesell

Mes. Justine Millicevic

Ms. Kathryn Monroe

Mr. & Mrs. Dennis Nadler
Mr. & Mrs. Greg Nester

Ms. Janet M. Noble

Mr. & Mrs. Michael O’Sadnick
Mr. & Mrs. Steve Peyton

Ms. Tara Poindexter

Ms. Missy Polete

Dr. & Mrs. M.S. Rao

Mr. & Mrs. Otto Roberts

Mr. & Mrs. Joe Rodriguez
Ms. Sara Rule

Mr. & Mrs. Jack Schmitt

Mr. & Mrs. Mark Schmitz
Ms. Sandra Schreier

Mr. Kyle Selliers

Mr. & Mrs. Paul Sforza

Mr. & Mrs. Aashi Sharma
Mr. & Mrs. Matt Shellabarger
Mr. Gregory Sierra

Mr. & Mrs. Paul Slocomb

Dr. & Mrs. Russell Strong IlI
Mrs. Barb Suess

Dr. & Mrs. Lawrence Taylor
Mr. & Mrs. Dave Toler

Mr. & Mrs. Jeff Vahlkamp
Mr. & Mrs. Dick Vartanian
Mr. & Mrs. Alan Veile

Dr. & Mrs. Robert Wanless
Mr. & Mrs. Don Weihl, Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. Bob Wells

Mr. & Mrs. Erik Wenberg
Ms. Brooke Wiemers

Mr. & Mrs. Ron Williams

Mr. & Mrs. Steve Wonnacott
Mrs. Kim Wrigley

Mr. & Mrs. Joe Young

Association of Childcare Physicians
Bank of Edwardsville

Commerce Bank

Fletcher’s Kitchen & Tap

Grey Eagle Distributing

Kurrus Funeral Home

Strano Realty




